
Allenstown Public Library 

Meeting of the Board of Trustees 

January 12, 2016 

Call to Order 

Present:  Pauline Boutin, Vicki Kneeland, Joanne Dufort, Director:  Patricia Adams 

Programs:  Night of Holiday Lights was a huge success.  We poured over 60 cups 

of hot chocolate to patrons and added six patrons who signed up for library cards.   

Craft time is continuing on Tuesday afternoons in the new year. 

Other:  Plodzik and Sanderson forms for the town audit were filled out and will be 

mailed. 

The letter to the town for the town report was amended and approved.  Patti will 

be e-mailing a copy to Town Hall. 

A 2% pay raise for all library employees was voted on and unanimously approved.  

It will be in effect on July 1, 2016. 

The next meeting will be on February 9, 2016 at 11AM in the library. 

 


